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February 8, 2012
Applications for Women's Tricks Record.

5450 pts & 4550 pts 

Wellington Regionals - 2012  

Dear Ashleigh,

I am writing to advise that the World Barefoot Council Records Review Committee has formally reviewed your record applications indicated above. Once again the WBC Record Review Committee has been very impressed with the level of skiing you have achieved. You are executing tricks that no other woman in history has ever in a tournament. While your skiing is at such a high level, the review of your applications has not resulted in an World Record. The findings of the WBC RRC are as follows:

Your application score of 5450 pts was downgraded to 2850 pts. The review committee found that on your first pass your basic FF 360 was not continuous as set out in the rules. In your second pass the REV BB360, BB 720 and BF 540 were not given credit for the same reasons.

Your application score of 4550 pts was downgraded to 3050 pts. The review committee found that on your first pass your REV FF 360 was not continuous as set out in the rules. In your second pass the BB 720 was not given credit for the same reasons.

On behalf of the Review Committee I pass on our collective opinion that your skiing is at a much higher level than just 6 months ago. The turns that we have not given you credit for are so very close to the acceptable level. Your applications from 2011 were not close to these recent ones. We have no doubt that you will continue to polish your tricks and will achieve your goal in the very near future. 

Your skiing is definitely a pleasure to review; we hope and expect to see more applications in the future. Warmest regards to you and your family.

Sincerely,

Richard E. Gray

World Barefoot Council - Records Administrator
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